
Editor’s Comment:   

I have reviewed the files you have provided me with. I think that the manuscript still needs moderate 
revision before being accepted for publication.  

The objective of the study is still not clearly stated, although the reviewers have pointed it out. 

Sensory evaluation always requires some training of the consumers - so author/s have to review this part 
in materials and methods.  

They have provided some photographs of the products they have evaluated- I would recommend the 
inclusion of a spider chart clearing out which products fits the consumers requirements best. 
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